
Dear TCA Family and Friends, 
 
TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from our November 13th 
Board meeting: 
 
Celebrate TCA 
We celebrated Junior High’s collaborative Titan’s Creed art poster contest. The contest 
was broken up into eight groups, which represented a line or phrase from the Titan’s 
creed. The eight winning teams shared their winning interpretation artwork of the creed 
with the Board. All the posters have been framed and will be displayed in TCA’s 
administration offices for the rest of the year. 
 
Accreditation, Assessment, and Achievement 
Wes Jolly, Director of Academic Services, gave the annual TCA Report on Accreditation, 
Assessment, and Achievement. Mr. Jolly reported that in the 39 areas assessed, TCA 
exceeded ASD20’s scores in 38 areas and finished 1st or 2nd within the district in 23 of 
the assessed areas. TCA received the highest rating for accreditation, and our 
achievement measures continue to be excellent. Mr. Jolly shared that in his eleven 
years as Director of Academic Services when looking at the totality of academic 
performance and achievement and comparisons with the district and state – 2023 
would rank as the best year yet. Huge thanks go out to our leadership team, educational 
philosophy teams, teachers, students, and parents for their dedicated efforts. 
 
TCA Monitoring Report 
Wes Jolly shared TCA’s annual Monitoring Report, which will be presented to Academy 
District 20 Board this week. This report covers TCA’s governance, academic 
achievement, financials, operations, and our notable accolades for the past year. Mr. 
Jolly will be highlighting our Digital Health Initiative and the positive response received 
so far in the implementation. The Monitoring Report highlights multiple areas 
demonstrating TCA's excellence and adherence to our Core Values. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or comments, please email the board 
at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com 
 
Have a wonderful Thanksgiving, 
 
Sonya Wittleder 
Board Secretary 

TCA Board of Directors 

The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary 
citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for 

learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge. 
Email: talk2tcaboard@gmail.com 
Website: tcatitans.org 
Location: 975 Stout Road, Colorado Springs, CO, USA 
Phone: 719-484-0091 
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